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FOR IMMEDIATE PRESS RELEASE 

1-15-2013 
 

ARREST MADE IN ARMED HOME INVASION 

123 Winter St. 

 

 

Auburn Police are investigating an armed home invasion that took place on 01-14-13. At 
approximately 10:00pm, officers responded to 123 Winter St. for a reported shooting. Shortly after 
officers arrived, they were able to determine that there were no shots fired. Three black males 
armed with a handgun and wearing ski masks entered the apartment of Joe Remillard, Brenda 
Henry and Megan Poulin.  
 
All three subjects were assaulted while the suspects demanded money and drugs from them. An 
undisclosed amount of cash was stolen from the apartment along with a prescription of medicinal 
marijuana. During the incident, Megan Poulin, fearing for her life, jumped from the second floor 
apartment window.  
 
Shortly after receiving the initial report, Auburn Police conducted a traffic stop where they 
arrested Kourtney Williams (DOB 03-07-1990) on an unrelated charge of operating without a 
license. Williams was also charged with Elevated Aggravated Assault, Burglary and Robbery. 
Williams is currently being held at the Androscoggin County Jail on $10,000.00 bail.   
 
All three victims were transported to a local hospital where they were treated and released. 
Auburn Police continue to investigate this incident.   
 
 
Williams 

 
  

Auburn Police Department 
 

Contact Information 
Lieutenant Timothy Cougle 333-6650 ext. 2066 


